
 
 

GO Financial is excited to introduce the future face of automotive financial servicing. 
 

 
On May 2, the new face of GO Financial servicing will be Bridgecrest™. While we may be changing our 

name, we will still be providing the same great service for your vehicle loan. Bridgecrest™ has been 

servicing our customers for over 25 years as an industry leader in automotive finance servicing. We have 

all the tools and expertise to meet your needs and help you succeed. 

What will the name change mean to you once it is completed? 

- You’ll start to receive correspondence from Bridgecrest™ in place of GO Financial once the 

change is effective 

 
- Your online account will stay the same! Even though MyGOFinancial.com will become 

Bridgecrest.com on May 2, your account and login information will remain the same. 

 
- After the name change is completed you will still have access to the great payment options: 

o AutoPay – Your current AutoPay will remain in effect. Not using AutoPay? Sign up 

online today! 

o One Time Payments on Bridgecrest.com using your checking or savings account. 

o Mailing payments in? After the name change you will mail payments to: P.O. Box 
53087, Phoenix, AZ 85072. Please include your account number. 

o Debit and Credit card payments via Speedpay through Western Union will continue to 

be available. Western Union SpeedPay is not affiliated with Bridgecrest and will charge a 

fee of $3.95 for their service. 

o Pay in Person at CheckFreePay locations including Walmart and Kmart. Tell the cashier 

you want to pay Bridgecrest. CheckFreePay is not affiliated with Bridgecrest and will 

charge a $1.50 fee for their service. 

 
- We are Going Green - Get all your important account information online! 

 
- All of your loan terms and history with us will remain intact. 

 

As a reminder, the change from Go Financial to Bridgecrest will occur on May 2. Thank you again for 

being our customer. We’re looking forward to continuing to work with you to meet your servicing 

needs! If you have any questions, please call us at (877) 235-9900. After the name change occurs, our 

new number will be (800)-967-8526. 

Sincerely, 

GO Financial 


